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Allegan Downtown Streetscape Update 

Milbocker & Sons worked this week on  
progressing the sanitary sewer  
installation along Brady St. As they 
worked on placing the sanitary sewer, 
they also began removals of the  
sidewalk.  
Once the sewer is installed on Brady St., 
the new water main installation will 
begin. New water main will be installed 
along the entire length of Brady St. from 
State St. to Hubbard St. 

In the coming weeks, sanitary sewer  
installation will continue along Brady 
St. up into Mahan Park. As sewer  
installation progresses the contractor 
will continue to backfill and grade the 
utility trench.  
Throughout the project, the  
contractor plans to leave sidewalks in 
place as long as possible to maintain 
access to residences and businesses. 
When a section of existing sidewalk 
needs to be removed, the affected 
property will be coordinated with 
ahead of time, and a temporary  
walkway will be maintained. 

Sanitary sewer installaƟon conƟnues along Brady St 

A new manhole is placed along the new sanitary line and backfilled 
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